
Dear Travel Partner, 
 

I wanted to advise you of the change in policy as per below notes that no fare difference 
will be applicable now for the flights affected by the travel ban: 
 

1. Extend validity of tickets till 31st December 2021 

2. Allow one date change free without any fare difference/ADC collection  
 

Best regards, 
 

 

 


